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UPDATE: January 20, 2011

We met with our judges, Justice Boyd and Justice Koenigsberg, on January 20, 2011. These judges are in
charge of the Woodlands Class Settlement. The settlement creates a written process for former
residents of Woodlands to seek compensation. This process does not require anyone to go to court.
Everything is done in writing.

The judges have set a schedule for resolving some of the first claims for compensation filed under the
settlement. We expect the judges may have decisions in those first claims by late spring or early
summer. If you, or someone you know, requires help in making a written claim for compensation under
the settlement, and have not yet contacted us, please call Alicyn Cumming at 604-714-6159, or email
her at acumming@kleinlyons.com.




